

Center for Public Safety Northwestern University 1801 Maple Avenue Evanston Illinois 60208

Toll Free 800-323-4011 Fax 847-491-5270 nucps.northwestern.edu

Phone 847-491-5476



December 20, 2010

Director Jim Page **ILEAS** 1701 E. Main Street Urbana, IL 61802

Dear Director Page:

On behalf of the Center for Public Safety and the 303rd class of the School of Police Staff and Command, I would like to thank you for taking time from your busy schedule to participate in the Police Executive Panel discussion on December 17, 2010.

Our students were most impressed with your candid and in-depth responses to their questions. It was obvious to all that you were exceptionally prepared for responding to the class questions. As you know, having just completed a rigorous management training program, our students were anxious to validate many of the program's theories and concepts.

We are grateful for the support and cooperation that you have demonstrated to the Center and again thank you for making this another exceptional learning experience for our students.

If the Center can ever be of service to you in the future, please do not hesitate to call my office at 612/759-3331

Sincerely,

Kevin Kelleher Course Director

Kevin Kelleher/DM

KK/dm